
The Salford Standards for 
Listening to Children, Young 

People and Families.
 We asked you what was important when working with services and 

we have created ‘Salford Standards’ based on what you said.

 We are asking all workers to adopt these standards when working with families.

I will be respectful, honest and reliable 
with the children, young people, parents 
and carers I work with.

Trust is really important, when it’s broken 
I won’t share stuff with that person again. 

It’s good to be listened to, and when they double 
check, I know they have heard what I said. 

I feel like a newborn baby having to start again 
repeating myself…. if your worker changes 
they should know basic information. 

I’ll check back with you to make sure I have 
understood what you said.

I won’t ask you what you have already told other workers 
unless I need to understand more that I can’t find out by 
reading the information that I already have.

Better understanding through 
sharing what you already know.

What you communicate to me will be shown in 
your records and assessments through direct 
quotes (what you say) and observations (what I 
see) and reflect your wishes and feelings. I will let you know if what you tell me 

needs to be shared with anyone else. 

Respect: being treated well.

I will always introduce myself and explain my 
purpose in a way that you can understand – I am 
here to help keep you safe and well and the best you 
can be. 

When I met my current worker she was 
bubbly, hopeful, and approachable and I knew 
that she was interested in me and my life.

I will listen to your views, wishes and feelings and 
make sure that this is central to everything I do. 

Being heard – listened to
I will make sure that your views and voice are 
loud and clear in anything I write

Talk to us, take us seriously.

I will listen to what is important to you - your 
thoughts, feelings and wishes.

Listen and show you’re listening.


